
Sunburn Classic 
 

Grades 5-8 will be showing off their track & field tal-

ents at the annual Sunburn Classic! They will be com-

peting against other schools in our valley at The 

SVRSS. 

www.svsd.ca/schools/benito https://www.facebook.com/SVSDBenito/ 

Our favourite hot lunch ladies will be 

making us Shepard’s pie for lunch. Cost 

is $5.00 plus cheese and/or gravy  can 

be added on if you like.  Order forms are 

due Friday May 9th.   

Hot Lunch May 16th! 

The Grade 7/8 band will be in 

Moose Jaw from May 12th-

14th to attend the Moose Jaw 

Band & Coral Festival and do a 

little sight seeing.  Please make 

sure your child’s  permission 

form is signed and returned to 

the school by May 5th! 

The grade 7/8 class will be busy for 3 

days helping out at Lynn’s Plants & 

Things to raise money for their band trip. 

They will be there April 30th, May2nd 

and May 5th. 

May 23rd 



Stars Of The month 

3 facts and a fib 

1. I like dirtbikes. 

2. I like playing downstairs. 

3. I like colouring. 

4. I like apples 

Bhavy 

1. I like playing. 

2. I love going on a trip. 

3. I love chicken fingers. 

4. I like playing alone. 

Dhyan 

1. I have 3 dogs. 

2. I have a 20 pound cat. 

3. I have 2 quads. 

4. I have 2 brothers. 

Jaxson 

1. I lie to read. 

2. I have six siblings. 

3. I’m excited for summer break. 

4. My favourite colour is orange. 

Bentley 

1. I have a dirt bike. 

2. I like hunting. 

3. I like hockey. 

4. I have 3 dogs. 

Bryce 

1. May cat was purring at the vet. 

2. I don’t like pickles. 

3. I love the colour green. 

4. My dad had a fish named Fred. 

Sophie 

1. I have played baseball. 

2. I like chicken. 

3. I have a cat. 

4. I have 2 dogs 

Michael 



SPORTS REPORT 
We should all be very proud of each Gr 5-8 student that attended the badminton nights and Valley Champs. We 

did so well that the coaches from other schools kept joking that we are running a Badminton Factory in Benito! 

Please see the pics of all of our kids who won awards at the badminton nights. EACH kid that attended did SOOO 

well!  

We had so many interested in badminton this year we had to have play offs to see which Gr. 7/8’s would represent 
Benito at Valley Champs this year because we are only allowed two teams per category. All of our athletes were 
very competitive at this event. Jaxson and Burkley got second place in boys doubles—and Benito came in second 
place overall for total school points!!! 
 
A HUGE THANKS to Mr. Ryan Suffron who helped coach the kids again this year! 



The Gr 7/8 class did Passion Projects in ELA class in April.  
Projects had the following 3 expectations of students: 

1. Students wrote a project proposal and have it approved. If their “Essential Question” could be answered by 
a quick Google search—it wouldn’t be approved. 

2. Students’ learning had to be research-based and the research must be documented. 
Students prepared to present their learning to our class--and the world! 
 
Examples of some of the projects the students chose were how to make a website about fishing (and actually 
make one), how to make their own video game (and actually make one), the history of the Old Dutch company 
and how to make delicious potato chips, how to become the General Manager of an NHL hockey team—and 
what does a G.M. actually do!?  
 

The Passion Projects went so great that they all got extra classes to work on them and we plan to set up tables 
in the gym to show off our Projects to the rest of the school and their parents on Wednesday, Ap. 23. It was a 
huge hit! We want to send out a special thanks to the parents who came to support it. 

Grade 7/8 

The Benito School Baking Team Benito School’s Valley Champs Badminton Team 



WHO WANTS PASKA? 
For Easter, the grade 5/6 class made 

Paska for the whole school.  Thank you! 



Elder Gary Gott 

Elder George Church 



The Benito School Strings Ensemble 

The Benito School Choir. 



What’s Happening at the Benito Library... Library hours: 

Tuesdays 1pm—5pm 

Wednesdays 10 am—2pm 

Thursdays 12pm—7pm 

Fridays 1pm-5pm 

Saturdays 10am-2pm 

Mother’s Day runs from May 1st to May 10th. 

Stuffed animals are waiting to be adopted! Children who have adopted stuffed  animals, please come and pick 

them up by May 15th. I anyone is interested, we have many for stuffed animals up for adoption. 

We have a variety of craft kits to take home and do on a rainy day! 

Anyone interesting in Volunteering at the Benito Library? Drop by the Library during hours and we can answer questions you may 
have.  

If you have any questions do not hesitate to call Benito Library at 204-539-2446. 

FREE WIFI 

Public computers : $.50 for 30 minutes 


